
Submitter: Kelly Wine 

On Behalf Of: self 

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3287 

I write in support of HB3287 which grants a higher property tax exemption for the 

property of veterans with disabilities. Disabled veterans deserve the upmost respect 

and gratitude for giving of themselves voluntarily to protect and support our 

freedoms. They should receive every benefit including decreased cost to maintain 

their housing for not only themselves but their family. 


